
Village of Lake in the Hills 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

 
 
 
 
Notice is given that the Lake in the Hills Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public 
hearing on the petition from the Village of Lake in the Hills on Monday, February 14, 2022 
at 7:30 p.m. at the Lake in the Hills Village Hall, located at 600 Harvest Gate.  
 
The petitioner requests approval of zoning ordinance text amendments to Section 3, 
Definitions, and Section 17, Home Occupations.    
 
The public is invited attend and be heard.  The public hearing will be held in person with 
available remote access.  Remote access instructions will be found on the agenda, which 
will be posted on the Village’s website by February 11, 2022 at 5 p.m. at 
https://www.lith.org/government/agendas-minutes. 
 
The public may also submit to lpekovic@lith.org  written testimony to the Planning and 
Zoning Commission in advance of the hearing.   
  
 

Michael Esposito, Chairman 
Planning and Zoning Commission 
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